
 

 

 

 

 

   Hi everyone, 

We are on the home stretch before the holidays. I have no 

idea where the Term went, but it has zoomed past!  

There will be a few things happening in the first two weeks 

when we return back in Term 4. 

The North Coast National show trip will be on Thursday 

October 20 for us this year. I am so looking forward to seeing 

the many events there. We won’t be going on any rides- that’s 

for the parents!  

We will be putting in an entry or two for the show. Mrs Houlden 

will be working with the students this Friday on the Tuntable 

Tiger Scarecrow. I will send out the note next term for the 

excursion. 

There will also be a Year 6 Adoles-sense Day at Dunoon 

School on Monday October 17. I will send out the flyer and 

note next term. 
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            This week:   

  Wednesday breakfast 

           

         

           Coming Up 

 

National Day of Mourning 

National Public Holiday 

Thursday September 22 

 

       Last Day of Term 3 

       Friday September 23 

Return to school Term 4 

    Monday October 10 

 

 

     Tuntable Creek Rd  The Channon      www.tuntableck-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  ph: 66886212   Tuesday September 20 2022 



Kindergarten Orientation  

Orientation for Kindergarten students will begin in November. I have attached a flyer to this 

newsletter. If you know of anyone who has a child ready for Kindergarten, please pass this 

information on. 

 

Book Week- Friday 16 September 

Great costumes on Friday. I forgot to take a photo of Mrs Houlden, but she was dressed as 

Captain Hook.  

 

Bushfire Danger Period 

I am sending home a leaflet from the Department of Education for Parents and Carers with the 

new Fire Danger Rating Sign. Please read carefully about the changes. I will add more 

information to our newsletters each week. Our school also has a new plan to complete, which I 

will share from Week One Term Four. 

 

Have a relaxing holiday.  

I will see you all back on Monday October 10. 

 

Regards 

Mrs Bath 

 

 

 



 



 
 



 


